
News Release 

Nomura Donates Additional $1 Million to Covid-19 Relief in India 

Tokyo, August 4, 2021—Nomura Holdings, Inc. today announced that it has donated $1 million 

in matched employee donations to support Covid-19 relief and recovery efforts in India.  

This follows an initial donation of $2 million made to Habitat for Humanity and United Way 

Bengaluru, which was announced on May 4, 20211. 

In addition to these two organizations, the additional funds have been donated to Yuva 

Unstoppable, Doctors Without Borders and British Asian Trust.  

The funds will be used to provide immediate care, including oxygen support for critical patients, 

hygiene kits and packages of daily essentials. 

Nomura 

Nomura is a global financial services group with an integrated network spanning over 30 countries. By connecting 

markets East & West, Nomura services the needs of individuals, institutions, corporates and governments through its 

three business divisions: Retail, Wholesale (Global Markets and Investment Banking), and Investment Management. 

Founded in 1925, the firm is built on a tradition of disciplined entrepreneurship, serving clients with creative solutions 

and considered thought leadership. For further information about Nomura, visit www.nomura.com. 

1See https://www.nomuraholdings.com/news/nr/holdings/20210504/20210504.pdf 
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